REPORT 1999 DECEMBER 20

CITY OF BURNABY EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE OF COUNCIL (MILLENNIUM PROJECTS)

HIS WORSHIP, THE MAYOR AND COUNCILLORS

REPORT OF THE EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE OF COUNCIL

The Executive Committee of Council submits the following recommendation for Council approval:

#10 Burnaby Book Project Group

RECOMMENDATION:

 THAT Council approve Millennium project funding in the amount of \$1,000 to assist with the cost of publishing a book entitled "Burnaby - Present."

REPORT

The Executive Committee of Council, at its meeting held on 1999 December 13, reviewed a request from Burnaby Book Project Group for a grant to defray the cost of publishing a book designed to enable students and the general public to acquire language skills within the context of learning about the City of Burnaby. Readers learn about local government, industry, transportation, environment and tourist attractions.

Arising from discussion, the Executive Committee of Council supported funding in the amount of \$1,000 for this project.

Respectfully submitted

Councillor D.R. Corrigan, Chair

Councillor D.G. Evans, Member

Councillor C. Redman, Member

